San Francisco
County Transportation SFCTA Clerk <clerk@sfcta.org>
Authority

ITEM #8 on Jan 24

1 message

Igpetty <Igpetty@juno.com> Tue, Jan 23, 2024 at 8:08 PM
To: clerk@sfcta.org

| urge all CTA members to support full continuation of the J Line and the L Line. | am a rider of both lines frequently and
depend on them.

Muni should focus all of its efforts on operating all lines in the tunnel.

It's MUNI's responsibility to have a computer capable of handling all lines and stop using excuses to shirk its duties to us
riders.

When the tunnel traffic is interrupted, its almost always because of a car mechanical problem---NOT too many cars in the
tunnel. Slowdowns are computer problems.

MUNI should be maintaining the cars properly, as well as securing a capable computer system. But instead MUNI is
spending too much money on other things.

First priority should be running and maintaining a full fleet of buses and cars, not cutting service when it cannot manage
its most important responsibilities.

We need the J and the L.

Lorraine Petty
Senior

Long-time Muni rider
District 2



